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	Purpose/Objective:  This contribution proposes a Draft Revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1796-2, “Characteristics of and protection criteria for terrestrial radars operating in the radiodetermination service in the frequency band 8 500-10 680 MHz.”

	Abstract:  WRC-23 Agenda Item (AI) 1.2 is considering an International Mobile Telecommunications (IMT) identification in the 10.0-10.5 GHz frequency band. The Recommendation ITU-R M.1796-2 was updated approximately six years ago. Information contained in the reference document requires updates to keep pace with the usage and evolution of radar technology. During the May 2021 meeting, WP 5B approved updates to system A12 of Recommendation ITU-R M.1796-2. The contribution proposes elevating the document from Preliminary Draft Revision to Draft Revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1796-2.
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